
 
 
 
14 17-19 MORGAN STREET, DUNDEE – PUBLIC SAFETY WORKS (AN426-2003) 
 
Reference is made to the Planning and Transportation Committee meeting of 30th June 2003 when 
authority was given for the City Engineer to appoint a contractor to undertake various works in the 
interests of Public Safety. 
 
Four Contractors were invited to tender and Raynor Roofing Limited, Dundee were appointed to carry 
out the works at a cost of £10,181.60 when additions of £4,300.00 for engineering and Planning 
Supervisor fees are added the total cost is £14,481.60. 
 
Recovery of all costs incurred will be sought from the owners. 
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